
Anaheim 13th Marine Expeditionary Unit  

Adoption Committee Newsletter 

March 2020 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

    

March 18, 2020 

April 15, 2020 

May 20, 2020 

June 17, 2020 

July 15, 2020 

August 19, 2020 

September 16, 2020 

October 21, 2020 

November 18, 2020 

No Meeting in December 

 

Events 

Easter Basket Drive 

Anaheim Semper 5K & 10K 

 
 
 

 

  
  

 

 

 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  Donations can also be dropped off 

at City Hall, 7th Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a 
check made payable to the Committee. 

Looking for a family fun running event that 
supports a wonderful cause ?  Look no 
more because we’ve got the race for you, 

your family and your friends !!!  If you 
haven’t signed up yet, please visit our web-
site at: semper5k.org and see all the fun 
you’ll be missing out on if you don’t sign 

up.  Whether you’re a new runner, a sea-
soned runner or someone who prefers to 
walk the course, you won’t want to miss 

the Anaheim Semper 5K & 10K !!!  You 
can register from the link on the website.  
We are also looking for vendors, sponsors 
and donations of items for the SILENT 

AUCTION.  There’s something for every-
one !! Please see the attached flyer for 
sponsorship opportunities or call us at 

714-637-5575.   

 

Easter is coming and with Easter comes an easy 
way for YOU to show support for our 13th 

MEU children !!!  Our little ones love to pick 
out their very own basket while our teens are 

thinking about what they might buy with their 
gift card !!  We can’t do this without YOUR 

support.  Because of the loving generosity 

shown by so many over the past 10+ years, 
every year we have not only received enough 

baskets for our kiddos,  but we’ve been able to 
bless the children in the Naval Hospital as well.  

I can’t think of any place worse to be than in 

the hospital on Easter morning and YOUR 
donations really do brighten up their day !!  

There is no donation too big or too small.   
Together WE can bless all these children again 

this year.   
 

For more information on how you can donate 

a wrapped Easter basket or a gift card please 
refer to the attached flyer.  Thank you in  

advance for what is sure to be another joyous 

Easter !!! 



Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
                Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

                              Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

                              Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

                     Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o CMDR Spivey 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

    Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 
 

Donate 
The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 

citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 
corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  

Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 
 

Donate through PayPal - Address: 

Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

 
Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Circle C Storage, Orange 

Crosby Insurance 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Enterey Life Sciences  

Consulting 

Hunsaker & Associates 

Jeanne Spence 

Andy Kennedy, CPA ~ 

Tellone Financial 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Lutheran  High School 

Lancer Baseball 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Selman Chevrolet 

 The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

What an honor it was for the Committee to host a 

Pre-Deployment Family Bowling Party. The 

event was held on February 29 at the Leatherneck 

Lanes on Camp Pendleton.  Bowling - check.  

Pizza and soda - check. Family fun - check.  

Memories that are sure to last during deployment-

priceless !!  A million thanks to all who donate to 

the Committee - this event is truly your donations 

in action !!! 



FAMILY BOWLING PARTY 






